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Environmental Analysis Reveals Flaws in EPA’s Proposal to  
Revise Current Ozone Standard   

 
AUSTIN, Texas [March 30, 2015] – According to a newly released environmental analysis, Ozone 

NAAQS Proposed Rule – Evaluation of the Science, the EPA’s recommendation to lower the current 

ozone standard is unsubstantiated by the evidence provided by the agency.  The extensive review, 

conducted by Zephyr Environmental Corporation and commissioned by the Texas Pipeline Association, 

revealed that the current standard of 75 parts per billion continues to be protective of public health and 

welfare, with an adequate margin of safety. 

On November 25, 2014, EPA proposed to update the air quality standard for ground-level ozone. 

EPA claims that the proposed updates would better protect the public and the environment, however, 

the agency hasn’t identified any studies that indicate a clear causal relationship between ozone 

concentrations less than 88 ppb and clinically relevant adverse human health impacts.  

  “Zephyr’s analysis confirms that EPA’s proposed rule is unsupported,” said Thure Cannon, 

president of TPA. “EPA has failed to point to any persuasive body of scientific evidence supporting its 

proposal. Unnecessarily tightening the ozone standard would simply add to the already cumbersome 

bureaucracy tied to the midstream industry and other industries and would impose enormous additional 

costs, with no offsetting benefit.” 

TPA submitted the analysis, in addition to written comments opposing the proposed rule to EPA, 

on March 13, 2015.  After reviewing the comments submitted by TPA and other members of the public, 

the agency will make a final decision on the ozone standard, which is expected in October 2015.   

The full analysis, Ozone NAAQS Proposed Rule – Evaluation of the Science, may be found online 

at www.texaspipelines.com. 

 
### 

About Texas Pipeline Association 
The Texas Pipeline Association is the largest state trade association in the country representing solely 
the interests of the intrastate pipeline network.  TPA provides effective advocacy on issues related to 
pipeline safety, environmental regulations, taxation and legislation and is the primary resource for 
information regarding the Texas pipeline industry. Member companies work in partnership with state 
and federal regulatory agencies to ensure full compliance.  For more information about TPA, please visit 
www.texaspipelines.com. 


